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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 1:47 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: POWER

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049-EU. 

Thank you. 
 

From: McDonough Tim [mailto:mcdonout@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 11:47 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Subject: POWER 
 

EMILY & TIM MCDONOUGH 

4606 PEBBLE BAY SOUTH 

VERO BEACH FLORIDA   32963  

9-7-16 

Commissioner, 

We are writing to express our concern about the billing practices of the City of Vero Beach 
Utilities.  

We support a change of our power supplier to FL&P.   

We want the Commission to vote in favor of Indian River Shores ending their contract with the 
City of Vero Beach.  

The surcharges that the residents of Indian River Shores pay for their electrical power are used 
to support the City of Vero municipal budgets.  These surcharges artificially boost our rates to 
one of the highest in the state.  

As a resident of Indian River Shores we financially support the City of Vero Beach; but yet 
have no vote in the City of Vero Beach.  We are in a modern day “Taxation Without 
Representation” situation.  

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  
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Sincerely 

Emily & Tim McDonough 

  




